
Executive Director Christine Simpson attends the Young Society of
Love and Hope “Haute Tea” benefiting the Diabetes Research Institute.

Executive Director Christine Simpson and Adrianna attended the 2nd annual Young Society of Love and Hope “Haute Tea” on Tuesday, May
21, at The St. Regis Bal Harbour Resort. The event featured lunch, champagne, a silent auction and prizes to the finest hats. The event brings
women together to increase awareness about diabetes and support the cure-focused work of the Diabetes Research Institute. All proceeds
benefited the Diabetes Research Institute at the Miller School. 
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